
From: Soura, Christian
To: 'atruitt@lac.sc.gov'atruitt@lac.sc.gov

Date: 7/30/2012 3:58:12 PM
Subject: Re: LAC Audit of DHHS Medicaid Managed Care

Just received it - thanks again.


CLS


 

From: Andrea Truitt [mailto:atruitt@lac.sc.gov] 

Sent: Monday, July 30, 2012 03:05 PM

To: Soura, Christian 

Subject: LAC Audit of DHHS Medicaid Managed Care 

 

Mr. Soura -

 
Perry Simpson briefed you a couple of weeks ago on the LAC audit of DHHS's Medicaid managed care.  We wanted to let you know 
that we plan to release the report tomorrow, Tuesday, July 31.  Someone will bring a copy of the report by the Governor's Office later 
this afternoon directed to your attention.  The report will still be confidential until we post it on the LAC website tomorrow.  Thank you for 
your interest in our work.

 
Andrea Truitt
Deputy Director
SC Legislative Audit Council
1331 Elmwood Ave., Suite 315
Columbia, SC  29201
atruitt@lac.sc.gov
Voice: (803) 253-7612
Fax: (803) 253-7639
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